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DATE:   May 9, 2024 
 
TO:   Interested Consultants 
 
FROM:   Brian Zamora, Project Manager  
 
SUBJECT: RFP 2189 – Addendum 1 
 
 
This addendum is to modify the previously issued Request for Proposals, and 
is hereby made a part of the document. Per the RFP document, proposers 
are responsible for checking the website for any addenda to the bid 
documents.  
 
Submittal requirements have been revised as follows: 
 

 The Proposal Format has been revised to change the do not exceed 
page limit from 16 pages to 28 pages not including attachments of 
resumes, detailed scope of services, project schedule, and cover letter. 

 
 


